
First Call for Abstracts  
 
  

The First International Conference on ASEAN Studies (ICAS 2015)  
Bangkok, October 3 - 4, 2015  

Theme: Emerging ASEAN Community 2015  
http://www.pbic.tu.ac.th/main/content/1st-international-conference-asean-studies-2015  
 
 
Pridi Banomyong International College, Thammasat University is pleased to announce that 
the First International Conference on ASEAN Studies (ICAS 2015) will be held on 3-4 
October 2015 in Bangkok.  
 
This conference will provide a dynamic forum with focus on three ASEAN COMMUNITY pillars 

- Political and security cooperation 
- Economic cooperation 
- Socio-cultural cooperation. 

The latest research findings along with in-depth discussions will be featured in this inclusive 
conference. 
 
Keynote Speakers:  

       -Dr. Surin Pitsuwan      
   (Former Secretary General of ASEAN)  

- Prof. Dr. William Foley  
(The University of Sydney, Australia)  
- Prof. Dr. Thanet Aphornsuvan  
(Pridi Banomyong International College, Thammasat University)  

 
 
Scholars and students are invited to offer papers relevant to the conference theme, including 
but not limited to:  
  - Political and security cooperation in ASEAN Community  
  - Economic cooperation in ASEAN Community  

  - Socio-cultural cooperation in ASEAN Community  
  - Preparation for economic cooperation in ASEAN Community  
  - ASEAN and multiculturalism  
  - Multiculturalism and education in ASEAN  
  - ASEAN educational exchange  
  - Communication in the ASEAN context  
  - Ethnic diversity in ASEAN  
  - Southeast Asian Studies in ASEAN . 
 

Participants will be allocated 20 minutes to speak on their papers, plus 5 minutes for discussion.  
Deadline for abstracts: April 10th, 2015.  
Notice of Acceptance: May 31st, 2015 (early notification on request).  
Abstracts :should be no longer than 400 words and should be sent as an email attachment (MS 

Word compatible or PDF) to interconf.pbic@gmail.com. 

Please address inquiries to: interconf.pbic@gmail.com. 
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